Toler, Beverly A

From: Oswald, Connie S

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 9:09 AM
To: Montantez, Gail K

Cc: Toler, Beverly A

Subject: FW: INS13021

Gail,

I 'received this no bid email for INS13021. Would you please put it in an envelope and put with the other
responses we receive for INS130217?

Thank you.

Connie

From: Kunsman, Ken [mailto:Ken.Kunsman@ceridian.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 5:19 PM
To: Oswald, Connie S 04/22/13 09:11:36 aM

Subject: INS13021 ‘West Uirsinia Purchasing Division

Dear Ms. Oswald:

I am writing to thank you for sending RFP solicitation INS13021 to Ceridian, and to inform you that Ceridian will not be
bidding. We wish the state well in its pursuit of the West Virginia Health Benefit Marketplace. If you require additional
information from my organization, you may reach me at 727-395-8529. Please also update your records with my
contact information, in place of Mr. Marc Arrouet.

Thank you,
Ken

Kennteth P. Kunsman | Senlor Vice President, Government Relations

Ceridian HCM | Trusted Results, Transformative Technology.

3201 34th Street South | St. Petersburg, FL 33711 | w:727-395-8529 | KenKunsman@Ceridian.com
http://www.linkedin.com/in/kenkunsman

IMPORTANT: The sender intends that this electronic message is for exclusive use by the person to whom it is addressed.
This message may contain information that is confidential or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.
If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication, or the use of its contents, is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please
immediately notify the sender of your inadvertent receipt and delete this message from all data storage systems. Thank
you,



